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POLICY 

Wheat Belt Public Power District, in an effort to increase the efficiency of disconnecting and 
reconnecting of irrigation wells, offers a rebate to customers on the I-1 rate schedule for the 
installation of fused or non-fused disconnects to be placed at the panel end of Wheat Belt Public 
Power Districts secondary wire.  
 
If the customer owns the wire from the metering point to the panel, the disconnect shall be placed at 
the metering point. 
 
The program will begin on January 1, 2012, and will be available to all customers who purchase and 
install fused or non-fused disconnects. 
 
Inspection to verify the installation will be performed by WBPPD lineman prior to issuing the 
rebate. 
 
The following rebate will apply to all existing and new services: 
$150.00 rebate for all three phase disconnects.   
Only one rebate will be allowed per metered service for the life of the service.  
A receipt with proof of disconnect and installation date must be submitted prior to inspection. 
Rebates will be issued within 30 days of Wheat Belt inspection, however disconnects must remain 
installed and in working order on the service to retain the rebate. 
Wheat Belt will not install, size or have available for purchase any type of disconnect for this 
program. 
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